
 Holy Innocents’ @ 

Sunday, June 16, 2019 

 

604 N. Valrico Road, Valrico, FL 33594  813.689.3130  hiepiscopal.org 

Holy Innocents’ Episcopal Church    

 

Today’s Loose Plate Benefits The Scouts 
The Boy and Girl Scouts will receive the loose plate offering 
from today’s services. Please give generously as you are able. 

 

Lectionary Reflections Class Today 
Lectionary Reflections Class will meet today at 9:15 a.m. in the Parish 
Hall Class will be taught by clergy. Childcare is available 
 

Youth Group Meeting Tonight 
Youth Group will meet tonight 5:00—7:00 p.m. in the  Youth room 
 

Vacation Bible School All This Week June 17-21 
Please keep our teachers, volunteers, and students in your prayers.  
 

Brotherhood of St. Andrews Meets Tuesday, 6/18 
Men – Are you looking for a place in the church where you can grow in 
the three-fold disciplines of prayer, study, service with other men? Our 
Holy Innocents’ Chapter meets the first Saturday of the month at 8:00 
a.m. and the third Tuesday of each month at 7:00 p.m. in the Parish Hall. 
 

The Order of Daughters of the King Saturday, 6/22 
Do you desire a deeper, more disciplined prayer life, a spiritual 
knowledge of what Christ would have you do for his Kingdom and to 
do so with other women who serve Christ and His church? Then the 
Order of Daughters of the King may be for you. Contact Connie 
Barfield, 813-741-9504, or clbarfieldfla@gmail.com.  
 

 
 
 
I would like to thank everyone who donated to my food drive for 
Manna on Wheels. With your help, we collected 635 pounds of food 
for the needy in our community. Every donation is prayed over and 
every recipient is presented the Gospel. Next is my Board of Review 
and then I will receive my Dolley Madison level award. Thank you! 
Morgan Hinkle 

Sunday  June 16 Father’s Day—Loose Plate Benefits The Scouts    
Holy Eucharist Spoken Rite I*    Church   8:00 a.m. 
Lectionary Reflections Class*   Parish Hall 9:15 a.m. 
Holy Eucharist & Rite II (with music) *  Church  10:30 a.m.  
Children & Youth Choir   Choir Room Noon 
Church of South India    Parish Hall 1:30 p.m. 
Youth Group    Youth Room 5:00 p.m. 
 

Monday June 17 
Vacation Bible School Starts   Campus wide 9:00 a.m.    
Plant CC Women's Ensemble   Chapel  6:00 p.m. 
Wolves Den 2 Pack 690   Kiser Hall  6:30 p.m. 
A.A. Meeting    Choir Room 6:45 p.m.   
Boy Scout Troop 109    Parish Hall 7:00 p.m. 
Ensemble Rehearsals PCC  Comm Chorale  Choir Room 9:00 p.m.   
    

Tuesday June 18 
Vacation Bible School   Campus wide 9:00 a.m. 
Stitch Group    Conference Room 10:30 a.m. 
Brotherhood of St. Andrew Meeting  Conference Room 7:00 p.m.  
 

Wednesday  June 19 
Bread Ministry Pickup   Parish Hall 6:30 a.m. 
Vacation Bible School   Campus wide 9:00 a.m. 
Meals on Wheels    Parish Hall 10:00 a.m. 
Eucharist Service    Chapel  Noon 
 

Thursday  June 20 
Vacation Bible School   Campus wide 9:00 a.m. 
 

Friday  June 21 
Vacation Bible School   Campus wide 9:00 a.m. 
A.A. Meeting    Choir Room 10:30a.m 
 

Saturday  June 22   
Altar Guild    Church  9:00 a.m.  
Daughters of The King   Prayer Room 9:00 a.m. 
 

Sunday  June 23      
Holy Eucharist Spoken Rite I*    Church   8:00 a.m. 
Lectionary Reflections Class*   Parish Hall 9:15 a.m. 
Newcomers’ Coffee    Rector’s Office 9:15 a.m. 
Holy Eucharist & Rite II (with music) *  Church  10:30 a.m.  
Children & Youth Choir   Choir Room Noon 
Church of South India    Parish Hall 1:30 p.m. 
God and Life    Conference Room 1:30 p.m. 
 
*Childcare is available 



 

 
 

 

We apologize if your birthday or anniversary is this week and it is not listed.  
Please email the office to update your information in our system at office@hiepiscopal.org 

Submissions for the “News for the Pews” or “The Shield” must be emailed  to 
office@hiepiscopal.org by 4:00 p.m. on Monday for the following Sunday publications.  

THIS WEEK’S BIRTHDAYS  & ANNIVERSARIES 

         Birthdays            Anniversaries                           

June 15 
Robbie Routh 
 

June 18 
Jill Teske 
Richard Schnabel 

June 16 
Phil Foti 
Michael  McAnallen 
 

June 22 
John VanCura 

The Order of Daughters of the King Saturday, 6/29 
Last Meeting Until Fall 

This will be the last meeting on Saturday, June 29 at 
9:00 a.m. in Kiser Hall Prayer Room. The Order of 

Daughters of the King will be taking a break for the summer. Please 
watch for upcoming information Contact Connie Barfield, 813-741-
9504, or clbarfieldfla@gmail.com.  

Save the Date! Blood Mobile will be here 7/28 
Each donation of blood helps three people! Please 

give that critical gift of life on Sunday, July 
28,  8:00 a.m.—Noon Each donor will 

received a special oneblood cooler! Watch 
for further information.  

June 21 
Elizabeth & Timothy Hinkle 

Newcomers’ Coffee, Next Sunday, 6/23 
Are you new to Holy Innocents' and would like to find out 
more about us? Join us in Kiser Hall at 9:15 a.m. between 
services in the Rector’s office for a casual meet and greet.  

The Fall Whistle Stop  
Craft & Vendor Show  

November 2  
Are you crafty or a talented artist and 
interested in selling your items? Sign up 

now as a vendor at hiepiscopal.org or see the notice in the Shield. 
Vendor spaces are limited and the show does sell out.  

New Women's Study Group, Searching for Sunday 
Classes begin on June 25th on Tuesday nights for eight 
sessions starting at 7:00 p.m. in Kiser Hall classroom #3. 
There will be no class on August 6th. The book for this 
study, Searching for Sunday, is $10.50. You can purchase 

the book with your class registration or purchase the book separately. 
It is available on Amazon. Registration is available with a link in the 
Shield or our website, hiepiscopal.org  If you have any questions, 
please contact Kelle.schnabel@gmail.com or 813-727-9770.  The 
Women's Study Group is a small group who study, pray, and provide 
support to one another.  

Seeking Volunteer Coffee Hour Coordinator 
Do  you have a passion for Coffee Hour? If yes, 
please contact Alia Stokes at 863-220-0013 or  
astokes0115@yahoo.com     

The Thirties and Then Some Saturday, 6/29 
The Thirties and Then Some group will be gathering in the 
Parish Hall kitchen to bake items for the coffee hour we are 

sponsoring the next day. This activity is open to anyone 30, "and then 
some" with or without children. Please contact Kelle Schnabel (813-727-
9770) for more information about ingredients, recipes, etc.  

Summer Drop-In Choir, June 30 through July 28 
Anyone that has ever had an interest or desire to sing 
in the choir but is unable to make Thursday night 

rehearsals is invited to join the Drop-in Choir for the summer. All that 
is required is that you come to the choir room on Sunday that you 
wish to sing at 10:00 AM. There will be a short rehearsal of the simple 
unison or 2-part anthem based on a hymn tune. We will also rehearse 
the simple setting of the psalm. The choir will not be processing or 
vesting. The choir will come up to the choir stalls during the opening 
voluntary and leave during the closing voluntary. 


